
 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 24th April 2020 

  

 

You may well have seen our recent Tweets sharing photos of some staff and families taking 

part in the 'Run5kforNHS' campaign to raise funds for our wonderful NHS.  It's been brilliant 

to see photos of lots of people getting outside in the glorious sunshine and running, cycling or 

walking during their daily exercise.  We've already managed to raise nearly £1400 and, with 

5 schools now taking part, I'm sure this will keep climbing.   

  

This is where we need your help!  To help raise awareness, as well as celebrate all of your 

efforts, we're asking for 'selfie' style photos or videos (no speaking required, action only) of 

you and your families taking part.   Each school is collecting these and we will then be 

compiling them to make a video which we'll be sharing across social media, school websites 

and as far as we can really!  Videos (no longer than 10 seconds please) and photos can be 

emailed to me at:  hazelclass@rackham.cambs.sch.uk .    Please could we have these by 4pm, 

Friday 1st May 2020. 

  

Please note, by sending in photos or videos you are agreeing to their use in the video and to 

them being shared across social media platforms etc (no names will be displayed).  We 

cannot guarantee that every image will be used but will try to include as many as we can 

along with the other 4 schools taking part.   

  

Many thanks for all of your continued support, 

Miss Crawley 

PE Co-ordinator 

 


